
 
 
PAC Meeting Minutes May 27, 2025 at 7 pm in Chief Dan George Library 

Welcome – Cynthia Benedict 7:04 pm 

We acknowledge that the Chief Dan George Middle School PAC meeting is taking 

place on the traditional and unceded territory of the Sema:th First Nation and 

Mathxwi First Nation. With this, we respect the longstanding relationships that 

Indigenous Nations have to this land, as they are the original caretakers. 

 

We met and exceeded our fundraising goals and we met every request that teachers put to 
us. 

Agenda presentation 

Previous Minutes Approval 

 Motion:  Naomi 

 Seconded: Deandre 

 Motion approved unanimously 

 

Available for download from our Facebook PAC page 

 

Principal’s Report – Jamie Beck / Suzanne Dallas 

2025/26 Preliminary Budget presentation – see link: 

https://abbyschools-
my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/jamie_beck_abbyschools_ca/Eahws80WKexEiCCBw9y
LDKIBDnRXI4-GdmubE3B3-X6Ebg?e=KqT2Y3 

 

  



 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Michelle Moore 

General Account balance - $7,357.57 

Gaming Account balance - $6,630.75 

Fundraising Revenue for Year - $9,061.97 

 

DPAC Update – Becky Williams Spruit 

May 22 was AGM – elected new chair/president but were unable to fill most positions.  If 
you want to join the executive, you have to belong to the DPAC although there are some rep 
positions available. 

Bussing – a lot of cancelled buses – DPAC will be looking into it; Transportation department 
was without a manager for a long time but the position has been filled.  There will be a 
survey out in the Fall.   

Parent Series survey will be coming out soon. 

If you have any questions for Becky to ask at the next meeting, please contact her. 

 

Fundraisers Update - Diandre Langlais 

• We did 19 For Profit events and 5 Nonprofit events 
• Total revenue was $27,551.75, Munchalunch/Stripe fees were $1,492.17 which 

made up 5.42% of the revenue 
• 424 families out of 600 used it and about 1/3 of the school placed orders on each 

event 
• We were able to run more events, more efficiently by using Munch – if PAC uses 

School Cash Online, the district absorbs the cost but we shouldn’t be using 
district funds for PAC 

• Diandre has made notes on all vendors and foods – only one had cold food 

  



 
 
New Business 

• Are school supply lists being revamped to be less extensive and complicated?  No, it 
will not.  Maybe next year. 

• All positions are available in the Executive – President, Vice President, Treasurer, 
Secretary, Fundraising Coordinator 

o Nominations for President – Laura Lewis  - unanimous vote Yay 
o Nominations for Vice President – Michelle Moore – unanimous vote Yay 
o Nominations for Treasurer – TBA 
o Nominations for Secretary – Cynthia Benedict – unanimous vote Yay 
o Nominations for DPAC Rep – possibly Melissa Markle 
o Nominations for Fundraising Coordinating - TBA 

 

Meeting Adjourned 8:22 pm 

Next Meeting: September TBA 

 

Attendance – Becky Williams, Melissa Crowhurst, Cynthia Benedict, Diandre Longlais, 
Michelle Moore, Naomi Baker, Narinder Jansen, Kim Prentice, Lorie Jensen, Laura Lewis, 
Wei Obert, Jamie Beck  


